
 

 

 

Catherine A. McNamara 

Rates Analyst II, Rates & Regulatory Affairs 

15 Buttrick Rd. 

Londonderry, NH 03053 

603-216-1768 

Catherine.McNamara@libertyutilities.com 

 

December 22, 2020 

Via Electronic Mail 

Debra A. Howland 

Executive Director 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit St., Suite 10 

Concord, NH 03301-2429 

 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

Re:  DG 20-152; Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty-Keene 

Division 

Compliance Tariff — Thirteenth Revised Page 93 (Refiled) 

Attached please find Liberty-Keene Division’s refiled Thirteenth Revised Page 93 of NHPUC No. 10 

– Gas, Tariff for Gas Service.  In response to Staff’s request dated December 16, 2020, this tariff 

page is being refiled to remove CNG charges from the “Total Anticipated Cost of Gas Sendout” 

calculation originally shown on this page.  

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Please do not hesitate to call if you have any 

questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Catherine A. McNamara 

 

Enclosures 

Cc: Service List 

D. Maurice Kreis, Consumer Advocate 

~ Liberty·· 


